

# **NPHS Meeting**

## **November 28th, 2018**

Gina Cothey (host)  
Monica Cantelli  
Alicia Erickson  
Jane Farrington  
Isabelle Demyttenaere  
Jen Anderson  
Andrea Cinnamon  
Tricia  
Mary Chesler

Giving Tuesday raised \$440 via a Facebook post on NPHS page and it was shared on Facebook.

Annual Appeal letter will be printed and delivered on Friday. Alicia will get stamps and it will be prepared for mailing over the weekend.

Discussed a way to promote the annual appeal.

Principal Coffee Hours - Dates have not been set but Alicia will follow up with her.

School Roof – Anissa/Jon Santiago have been reached about this. They are pushing the health/safety aspect of the issue. The roofer contractor was fired this week due to incompetence. Someone will come by the Hurley and will check the roof this week (or soon).

Cafeteria tables – Alicia following up with the company that provided the tables with no luck yet. Alicia will followup with Wayfair because they provide these foldup tables. Jane will help Alicia.

Field support – need to purchase the turf fluffing machine/snow blower. Prices have gone up – Chris is checking up on it.

Projectors – still on Andrea track for installing 21 rooms Dec 26, 27, 28 with Jan 2 as a backup day. The price will be around 60K. Training will happen on January 2<sup>nd</sup> with the teachers.

STEM Committee – put together a committee of parents interested in STEM. Talk to Mr Gaines about what he would want for a great STEM lab. Andrea will follow up with Nikole Gipps about what she does with her STEM project.

Tropi

Monica starting to contact restaurants about food.

Jane mentioned that photoboosts are fun. Jane has the name of the company. Include the logo on the photos. \$399 for the evening. Photobooth can be set up in the lobby.

Homeroom collaborations for art that get auctioned off. How many pieces of art, what kinds of art, donations for materials, Make a video of the kids creating the art and share it on Facebook. We need to find out what Mr. Mac needs for art ideas.

We will investigate moving Tropi automated as far as auctions go. Isabelle and others will investigate.

Will Milica take on Checkin and Checkout? Yes they are happy to do it.

Paddle raise will be done again. Talking points, recording the right numbers. Looking for someone to help with FAN paddle auction. Evita, Gina and Francis might be able to help.

Andrea will reach out to Mary to get the graphics.

Communications about Tropi – big picture view – who could help with this? Social media, etc.

Jane will host the next meeting – January 9<sup>th</sup>, 2019 95 Warren Ave.

